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December 22, 2017 

 

NOTICE RESCHEDULING WORKSHOP  

(Now set for March 6, 2018, at 9:30 a.m.)  

 

Re:  Rulemaking to implement rules regarding the Utilities and Transportation 

Commission’s jurisdiction and regulation of community solar companies,  

Docket UE-171033 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS:  

 

On October 19, 2017, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) issued a notice that it would hold a workshop on January 10, 2018, to hear and 

discuss comments regarding the substance of new rules regarding the Commission’s 

jurisdiction and regulation of community solar companies. 

Due to internal process and scheduling issues, the workshop is now rescheduled for March 6, 

2018, at 9:30 a.m. 

Questions? If you have questions about this Notice, about the rulemaking process, or this 

rulemaking in particular, you may contact Bridgit Feeser. She may be reached by mail at the 

address on this Notice, by email at bridgit.feeser@utc.wa.gov, or by calling (360) 664-1111. 

 

 

 

STEVEN V. KING 

Executive Director and Secretary  
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